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Rosenberg Corey

From: Harold Lyons <hrlmel2@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 6:05 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004

HB 2004 is a mistake.  It will make it harder for lo income families to qualify. It will make the housing shortage 
 worse as landlords get out of the rental business. 
 
Harold Lyons 


